
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting    October 7th “ 2017 10:30 

 

Present – Alan Lines, Kim Clayton, Bill Clayton, Phil Lester, Ann Robinson, 

Debbie Devey, Jackie Kitchen, Tim Kitchen, J Collington, Pete Jones,  A 

Middleton, B Cox, Karl Jarvis, Alan Maritza, Tracie Bennett 

Apologies – John Devey 

Health and Safety 

The Godfathers have arrived and the slabs are ready to repair the water pipes 

and taps. 

The holes in the road are due to be filled. 

The raised beds on plot 36 are due to be repaired. 

Update on plots 

8 new tenants have possession of plots, many of whom are beginners and may 

need advice or a helping hand. 

4 plots are ready to go and 4 more need clearing. 

Rubbish on the site is due to be removed. 

A new composting area has been created by the toilets allowing easy access to 

plot holders in that area. 

There are two new bays – one for woodchip and one for leaves 

Bank Account 

The paper work is in place for the new bank account to be up and running. 

Shop 

The shop is being refurbished and will be stocked in January.  Goscote allotment 

has offered to help supply us if necessary before January. 

A O B 

Terms and Conditions remain the same as before. 

Fires may be lit on plots between November and March provided the smoke does 

not blow towards the houses on Grenfell Road and they are not left unattended 

and are  extinguished fully. 

Water will be switched off after the large site fire has been lit. 

Next meeting will be on November 4th at 10.30am and will be the last one for 

2017.  

The first meeting in the New Year will be March 2018. 

                      


